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NEXT NEXT MEETINGMEETING  : : MARCHMARCH  2121    MARCH 2013 
Presidents Corner:  Hi Cruisers, Show time is getting close and I know I 
have to get my cars ready, hopefully you’re doing the same. Lots of shows 
this year. Check out our web page for a list of what and where. 
I’ve had members ask, where they can send their dues since they can’t make 
the meetings. Anyone who wants to, can send their dues money ($25) to;        
 Andrea Marcella, 1206 Shoreland Dr, Sumter, 29154.  
We’ve decided on September 14th for our car show this year.  That means we 
need to get started on getting sponsors right now. Take the forms with you 
whenever and wherever you go and ask business and friends to sponsor the 
club. The more money we have from sponsors the less money comes out of 
our club funds. 
Did you go to the beach show last week? Hope everyone that went had a 
great  time. Hope to see you at our next meeting on March 21st. 

Last Meeting:  President Dave opened the meeting and John Tuttle gave the blessing before dinner.  
We had 29 members in attendance.  Another great meal was enjoyed by all and this one was prepared 
by the men….Ha! Ha!...if you think that is 100% gospel truth. 
Andrea gave the treasurer’s report and contrary to popular believe we are not broke.  Membership 
dues have been flowing in like the tide with more to come. 
Webmaster Bob has the music back up and the sponsor list has been re-formatted and updated.  Looks 
good!  John Tuttle shared with us that he points out the website and announcements to attendees at 
Cruise Ins and they are well received. 
Tony discussed the planned purchase of tee shirts with club logos that can be worn at club functions 
especially during our annual car show.  Different vendors were discussed and Tony will proceed to take 
orders. 
E. Y. indicated that all members were receiving their newsletter.  He reminded members that he is do-
ing the Fort Lawn car show again this year on April 20.  This will be a good cruise to eat since we can 
eat at the famous Wagon Wheel restaurant in downtown Fort Lawn. 
The club agreed to change the Cruise-In times from 5-8 PM to 5-9 PM. 
Thank you plaques have been made and are being distributed to sponsors. 
The March meeting date was changed to March 21 due to members going to Myrtle Beach on the nor-
mal meeting date. 
The club voted unanimously to hold our annual car show on September 14.  Flyers are being made. 
The Striped Bass Festival request to have a car show was discussed  More on this later. 
Judy Truett won the 50/50.  See you next time. 



NAME THE SURVIVOR:  One of our club 
members rolled this ‘48 Chevy several times 
in 1957 and walked away. Note that it is al-
so a convertible.  No air bags, no seat belts/
shoulder harnesses, no collapsible steering 
wheel, no head rests.  In other words just a 
car.  I think one would be extremely lucky to 
survive this in a modern car. 

CAR SHOWS: 

April 20—Fort Lawn Community Center Spring Festi-

val & Car Show.  Fort Lawn, SC, registration 10-12, fee 

$20, awards at 2 PM for top 15, Best GM, Ford, Mopar, 

Director’s Choice, Mayor’s Choice and Best of Show & 

50/50 drawing. 

June 1—4th Annual Spring Fling Car & Bike Show, Log 

Jam Rd, Manning, SC, Fee $ 20, 50/50, /benefits An-

gels Fund 

June 15—SC Farmers Festival Car Show, Town Square 

Lake City, Fee $20.  

PARAP0ROSDOKIAN 
Since light travels faster than sound, 

some people appear bright until you hear 

them speak!!! 

Cruise To Eat:  A cruise is planned for April 20 to 
"cruise" to Fort Lawn, SC for the FLCC Spring 

Festival and Car Show. After the awards at 2 PM 

cruisers plan to enjoy some local vitals at the 

Wagon Wheel Restaurant right there in Fort Lawn. 

Plan to meet at  K-Mart parking lot at 7:45 AM 

and leave at 8:00 AM.  We will travel up US 521 

to Lancaster, SC into the bypass around Lancas-

ter.  The bypass becomes SC Hwy 9 and Fort Lawn 

is just 8 miles from Lancaster.  More directions 

will be provided the morning of April 17 as we 

leave K-Mart. 

Life from the seat of a tractor 

Your fences need to be horse high, pig tight 

and bull strong. 

Keep skunks and bankers at a distance. 

Meanness don’t just happen overnight. 


